
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 11:18 AM 
To: CHC Campus; CHC Part-Time Faculty 
Subject: CHC Planning & Program (Sent on behalf of Gloria Harrison) 
TO: CHC Campus 
FROM: Gloria M. Harrison, President 
 
In accordance with the CHC Planning and Program Review process, the following 
documents are attached for your information:  
 
1. Planning Priorities 2010-11 Memo from Gloria Harrison to Planning & Program 
Review Committee  
2. Summary of Program Health & Effectiveness Memo from Planning & Program 
Review Committee to Gloria Harrison 
3. CHC Annual Planning Priorities 2010-2011 
4. Instructional Program Health & Document Quality 
 
This will complete the Planning and Program Review process for 2009-10. 
 
We thank the CHC Planning and Program Review committee for their hard work and 
service. We applaud the diligence in evaluating the process for improvement. We 
acknowledge all the work of all the individual units for their commitment to the process 
as they strive to review, evaluate, and improve their programs. 
 
Great work everyone! 
 


